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Parents,

It is already April. We have 9 weeks of school left. That means
a lot for the preschool class. Our current lesson is Reduce,
Reuse and Recycle. This lesson will teach us the importance of
recycling and what we can recycle. We are also practicing for
our preschool graduation. I hope everyone can plan on
attending. Following our graduation ceremony we will go back
to our preschool building and each lunch with our family and
friends. We are planning on visiting our Franklin kindergarten
class on May 23", I am hoping that seeing and interacting with
a kindergarten class will help our children with their
kindergarten transition. We are also taking registration for
2018-2019 school year for preschool. Please see the office for
registration. Reminder when needing to communicate with
preschool use our classroom app. If you prefer to communicate
by email please do not hesitate to contact me at

Thank you, Angelic Haynes (Mrs. Angelic)

This is a friendly reminder that preschool hours are 8:30 am
to 2:30pm. Please pick up preschool children at 2:30pm.
Please park and come in to sign your children in and out.
Front gate will open for arrivals at 7:45am and 2:30pm for

dismissal. Thank you for all your cooperation,

Quality Education
Stands Outl

Upcoming Events

May 25"

Preschool Graduation () TBD later
May 29, 30 and 31

Half Day School Out i@12:30

May 31

Last Diay of Schaol

I want to thank all the parents
whao came out and participated
in our family engagement. It

Amber, Alicia, Rosalinda
Miah's, Michael’s and Alitza
mom for helping us. We also
want to give a shout out to
Garrett, Mila’s dad for
dressing up as a firefighter.
Thank you all for your
support!

Thank you to all parents who
attended their child*s
conferences. Remember parent
and teacher team work is a
vital piece of your child’s
SUCCEss.

Please bring extra clothes in for
your child's cubby. Thank You




